
10.11.20   Agenda item 48c Consultation 
 

Shropshire Council welcomes feedback on a draft Community and Rural Strategy 
 
Shropshire Council is inviting feedback on a draft strategy designed to reflect the rural nature 
of our county, and to set out shared priorities for the future. 
 
In the summer of 2019, Shropshire Council started work with a range of partner 
organisations to develop an evidence base and identify shared priorities. Workshops were 
held with town and parish councils, elected councillors, voluntary and community sector 
groups and organisations, and Shropshire Business Board to consider the issues most 
important to our local communities. The data, information and feedback obtained from 
across the county has been used to inform the draft Community and Rural Strategy. 
 
This consultation is open for 8 weeks and opens on 12th October 2020 and is due to close on 
the 6th December 2020. The consultation aims to build on the engagement work undertaken 
to date and allow members of the public and a wider range of local stakeholders to comment 
on the draft document. 
 
All feedback will be considered, and any changes proposed to allow a final document to be 
formally agreed by Shropshire Council’s Cabinet in early 2021.  
 
Feedback will be collected through a survey or email/ post. You can find out more about how 
to have your say here: 

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/get-involved/community-and-rural-strategy-2020/  

 
 

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/get-involved/community-and-rural-strategy-2020/

